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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to invite your Year 5 child to attend a taster Transition Day at Long Stratton High School on 
Tuesday 1st July 2025.  
 
This day will consist of a full timetable of lessons to give pupils the chance to experience what is on offer at 
Long Stratton High School and meet key members of staff. 
 
Pupils would need to be brought to the school for 8.30am and collected at 3pm. Pupils would need to wear 
their current school uniform, bring a packed lunch and also bring a pair of trainers. 
 
Please could you follow the link below to register a place at this event and complete a short survey 
including emergency contact details.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/AKuaQz9F3S 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sarah McGregor 
Head of Year 7 and Transition 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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